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Chairman Korman, Vice Chair Boyce, and Members of the House Environment 
and Transportation Committee,   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide a technical resource for HB 18, which 
seeks to address noise disruption in communities. Jenoptik, a global leader in 
traffic safety solutions, offers this letter of information as a technical resource in 
support of noise abatement.   
 
Jenoptik is an automated enforcement vendor that provides noise detection 
systems. Our noise detection system consists of a VECTOR camera paired with a 
sound detection panel. This type of camera utilizes infrared low-light technology to 
capture images without a visible flash, making it less disruptive to drivers and 
neighbors alike.  
 
The data from the sound detection panel is automatically processed and works in 
conjunction with the automatic number plate recognition camera. Once a 
predefined decibel level is hit or noise anomaly registered, authorities can be 
alerted automatically. The sound is tracked reliably to its source.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. We are happy to work with our 
engineers to answer any technical questions you may have regarding the 
technology.   
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